
July 2021 Brant RWTO/OERO Newsletter 

Yeah! The vaccine roll out is 

taking place at record levels 

and we are beginning to feel 

optimistic about a return to 

'normal' in what ever form that 

will take. 

Along with the Keeping in Touch 

section, you'll find the website 

where you can visit the 

RWTO/OERO 2021 Virtual 

Convention. Just follow the 

instructions given and enjoy all 

the things that you missed. 

********************************

********************************

********************************

********************************

************ 

Here it is - what you all have been waiting 

for!  Convention 2021 Highlights 

online now!!! 



 

Thank you to Kathy Gallagher, Website Convenor,  for all 

of her hard work in preparing all of these files for 

submission to our Web Consultant for posting on our 

website, and to you, our Members, for your patience while 

this task was completed. 

 

For those who attended our RWTO/OERO 65th Annual 

(Virtual) Convention - 'Staying Connected' -  this is an 

opportunity for you to relive favourite events or catch 

up on those you weren't able to attend.   

For ALL MEMBERS it is an opportunity to 

take in the Workshops and other Events that 

you may not have had the opportunity to 

attend, or that you enjoyed so much you 

would like to revisit!! 

We continue to STAY CONNECTED!   

**PRESIDENTS - PLEASE SHARE THIS 

INFORMATION WITH ALL OF YOUR MEMBERS** 

 

To access the HIGHLIGHTS follow these simple steps: 

• Go to rwto.org 
• Click on the CONVENTION tab 
• Choose HIGHLIGHTS OF CONVENTION 2021 
• Choose the activity you would like to watch 

by CLICKING ON THE TITLE 

It's as easy as that.....but 

http://rwto.org/


PLEASE NOTE:   

DUE TO COPYRIGHT LAWS TWO OF OUR EVENTS REQUIRE A 

PASSWORD TO VIEW.   

PLEASE CONTACT  - Judith 

Bennoch       rwtoprogramcoordinator@gmail.com  

                           OR  -  Kathy Gall 

agher     rwtocyberlady@gmail.com 

AND WE WILL GLADLY PROVIDE YOU WITH THE REQUIRED PASSWORD 

for the OPENING VIRTUAL SONG OR LIVERPOOL4 entertainment. 

 

Judith Bennoch 

Provincial Program Coordinator 

 

*********************************************************

*********************************************************

***************************************** 

 

Keeping in Touch 

With sincerest sympathy RWTO/OERO Brant 

announces the passing of 

Kenneth MacLean, cherished father of member 

Fran MacLean, June 7th, 2021 

mailto:rwtoprogramcoordinator@gmail.com
mailto:rwtocyberlady@gmail.com


and treasured Life Member Madeleine 

Misner June 13th, 2021.  

.................always in our thoughts. 

 

Celebrating July Birthdays are: 

Jean Smolinski - July 4th        Janice 

Corke - July 12th    Elaine Sywyk - July 

19th    Shannon Baker - July 21st   Pat 

Cooper ( 8oth ) - July 30th      Janice 

Harrison - July 31st 

 

*********************************************************

*********************************************************

***************************************** 

Jan Monteith writes, "In order to sleep at 

night, I write rhyming couplets in my mind. 

Any members over 80 can relate to the sleep 

issue and this poem."  

What an interesting thing to remember😁 

 

 



           The Milkman's 

Horse                                    
       

 The milkman's horse left a 

present at her house 

 She picked it up to give to her spouse. 

 He spread that gift on the flower bed. 

"We'll soon have fine roses" her husband 

said. 

 When those flowers began to bloom 

 He picked a few for the dining room. 

 Into the air their sweet scent flowed 

 It smelled like heaven, if truth be told. 

 We fondly recall those days, of course 

 When we happily greeted the milkman's 

horse.           

 

*******************************************

*******************************************

*******************************************

***************************** 



Stay happy and healthy.      Keep smiling. 

 

Brant RWTO/OERO President and 

Executive 
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